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IN THIS MONTH’S ISSUE:
— Last month’s bonsai show

— Agenda  for next meeting

This Month’s Meeting will be on
August 16 @ Firehouse #14
1875 Dublin Blvd.
Colorado Springs, CO 80918
From 7 pm to 9 pm

Last Month’s Bonsai Show

        Our bonsai show was last month July 15th and 16th at the 21C Library.
We had a workshop on the 16th that a couple of people showed up for and
we ere able to sign up one new member.

        The raffle tree was won by Jamie Steiner. Steve won the people’s
choice award with his Sharps Pygmy Maple.



Agenda For Our Next Meeting
In our next meeting we will be discussing how to insure good ramification on our deciduous trees. Hope to

see you guys there!



CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2016

August
Workshop on pot making

September
Workshop on Juniper with Todd Schlafer. Workshop on Ficus

October
Winter preparedness and grafting

November
Workshop on wiring

December
Christmas party, no meeting


